Hi Gerry,

T am confirming I am withdrawing my application until I get input from the tree specialists.
Please confirm if T have to re-submit all documents following consultation.

Best Regards,

Owen

On Mon, Sep 7, 2015 at 3:34 PM, Oxford, Gerry <Gerry.Oxford(@camden. gov.uk> wrote:

Owen,













